
HAM RADIO CLASS 
 

The Fox River Radio League will be holding a free 8 week course 

where you can learn everything you need to earn your General 

Class Amateur Radio License. 
 

This class is designed for amateurs who hold a Technician 

Class license and desire to upgrade to General Class.  This 

requires passing a multiple-choice exam.  Morse Code is no 

longer required for a Ham Radio License. 

 

The textbook for the class will be The ARRL General Class 

License Manual, 7
th

 Edition.  Be sure you have a copy for 

class.  Books can be purchased online through www.arrl.org, 

at local ham-fests, or www.amazon.com. 

 

Class Schedule    
 

All classes are 9:00am-12:30pm,  

for 8 consecutive Saturdays, starting 

September 28 and ending November 16. 

 

Location 
 

Rasmussen College 

2363 Sequoia Dr. 

Aurora, IL 60506 

(please use the east parking lot) 

 

To join, or for more 

 information, contact: 
 

Email:  education@frrl.org 

or Phone:  (331) 223-9183 

 

 

Fall 2013 

  

Classes are free, but please 

register in advance! 

A testing session will be held 

on Tuesday, November 19 at: 

 

St. Rita of Cascia Church 

750 West Old Indian Trail 

Aurora, IL 60506 

 

mailto:education@frrl.org

